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August 28, 1975

Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Director

Office of Inspection and Enforcement, Region 1
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
631 Park Avenue

King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

Subject: Oyster Creek Nuclear Generating Station
Docket No. 50-219
Status Report for IE Bulletins No. 75-04 and No. 75-04A

Reference: My letters to you dated May 27, 1975, June 30, 1975
and August 1, 1975.

This reports the status of incomplete activities that were initiated
in response to IE Bulletins No. 75-04 and No. 75-04A.

Since the August 1, 1975 Status Report on the fire detection and
suppression system, the following activities have taken place:

1. The Modification Proposal for the installation of the Fire
Protection System at Oyster Creek has been submitted to
the Plant Operations Review Committee.

2. Completed the engineering evaluation of the Fire Protection
System for the Cable Spreading, Battery, and 480-volt Switch-
gear Rooms.

It is anticipated that during the next 30-day period, the following
will be accomplished:

1. Review and approval of Modification Proposal from the
Plant Operations Review Committee.

2. Formalize an engineering evaluation of needed area structural

change. ,\r\c>

3. Review vendors recommendation on additional area ventilation
dampers.
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Mr. O'Reilly -2- August 28, 1975

changed.

v truly yours,

|
The status of the Shutdown and Emergency Procedures review'is un-
\
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\
Donald A. Ross, Manager
Generating Stations-Nuclear
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